From: Carolyn Bell

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 9:14 PM

To: Islands2050
Subject: Heather Menzies

Dear Islands Trust,

Speaking of trust, I trust the words of Heather Menzies who with knowledge and compassion has a forward looking perspective on what it means to live together in harmony, in an ethical and communicative manner.

I am hoping the letter that she sent you will help to open a dialogue that will keep us all going in a good way for years to come.

All the very best, and thanks for your work!

Carolyn Bell

Gabriola Island resident

Sent from my iPhone